
Alternative Designs for Noise
Attenuation 

Preliminary assessment of the preferred design has 
identified some residential streets where noise 
attenuation will likely be required. The need for 
attenuation already exists or is required as a result 
of this project. In the locations where the need for 
noise attenuation is identified, a range of noise 
attenuation options may be available. These are 
illustrated below: 

The choice to be implemented will vary from 
location to location and will be influenced by: 

• Existing noise attenuation fences 
• Existing earth berms 
• Existing landscapes and valued environmental 

features that might be displaced by the 
construction of the noise attenuation measure 

• Existing views and access between the noise 
sensitive receiver and the noise source 

• The visual impact of the noise attenuation features 
• The barrier to free movement of people and 

animals that might be caused 

Accordingly, the recommendations on noise 
attenuation measures will be made with input from 
affected stakeholders. 
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